
New SWGA Member
Marj Francolini

March 30, 2024

We are excited to introduce our newest member, Marj Francolini.  Marj 
was encouraged to join the SWGA by her Thursday golf group, and she 
finally gave in.   We are so glad she has joined us.  

Here are a few tidbits about Marj.  Marj and her husband, Rick, are both 
from Connecticut.  Marj lived in Connecticut all her life and only moved to 

Georgia to be near three of her four 
kids who live in the North Atlanta 
area.  Marj and Rick moved to Sun 
City about four years ago to be close, 
but not too close, to the Georgia 
kids.  However, she still has one 
daughter in Connecticut.  Marj has 
been blessed with three 
grandchildren who bring a bright 
smile to her face when she mentions 
them.  

Like many SWGA members, Marj 
was a teacher.  Before she retired, 

she taught and became a Director, at a post secondary technical school for 
25 years and loved helping women and men find a successful trade skill for 
their future.  

Besides golf, Marj likes to knit, but keeps her projects simple...like baby 
clothes.  She especially likes the golf road trips she and Rick take regularly.  

Marj has a good story about how she and Rick first met and started dating.  
Be sure to ask her about it.  


